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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Evan.patterson@alaska.gov 

 
September 14, 2021 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 1 
 ITB 22-VSW-MTM-020 
 Water Pipe and Accessories 
 ITB Due Date: September 29, 2021 @ 10:00 AM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: I would ask that some amendments be made so that we can provide a quote/bid. 
 

1) FOB Point to change to Seattle docks. 
2) Lead time be changed from 95 days to as soon as available. 

 
The most economical shipping is when everything is complete and can be consolidated. With the 
current supply chain issues, this would not be possible as to many line items have varying lead 
times. Pipe is still 3 months out (can’t meet 95 days), hydrants are 3-5 months out, maybe longer, 
DI fittings 14-20 weeks. 
 
I would very much like to help on this project, but I cannot provide a bid as the documents are 
written. When does the community want to install the material? 
 
Department: 

a. At this time there is no change to the F.O.B. Point. 
b. Construction is planned to start in the Spring of 2022. 
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c. The department has amended ITB section 2.13 Delivery Time to the following: 
 

Bid items must be delivered to the F.O.B. Point no later than 150 days After Receipt of 
Order (ARO). 

 
Evan Patterson 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 
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